From:

Sent: 14 April 2015 13:25

To: Planning

Subject: FW: Letter of Support for planning application 2014/7874/p

Please upload.

Cheers,

D

David Fowler Principal Planning Officer

Telephone: 0207 974 2123

From: John McLean [mailto:. Sent: 14 April 2015 11:51

To: Fowler, David

Subject: Letter of Support for planning application 2014/7874/p

Dear Mr Fowler,

I would like to express support on behalf of Westminster Kingsway College for the above planning application.

We have had joint meetings with your colleagues at Camden Council and Crosstree Real Estate Partners LLP, regarding our College not only providing Apprenticeships and training for Camden residents for jobs in the Hotel, but also a recruitment service for our learners for the planned vacancies.

Please do not hesitate to contact me, if you require any further information.

Regards John McLean



John McLean Employer Engagement Consultant

Direct line: 020 7391 6405

Westminster Kingsway College Regent's Park Centre Longford Street London NW1 3HB

Switchboard: 0870 060 9801

www.westking.ac.uk

This email message has been delivered safely and archived online by Mimecast. For more information please visit http://www.mimecast.com